
Yellow Jacket Community, 

Last week was truly a great week to be a Yellow Jacket! The amount of spirit and support throughout our school and 
community was incredible as our football team went to Tallahassee to play for the state championship. The send-off on 
Wednesday was a moment to cherish as our students were filled with school pride and the community lined the streets 
to support our team. It seemed like the entire community was in the stands for the game on Thursday to cheer on our 
Yellow Jackets! Our students yelled louder than they've ever yelled, our cheerleaders cheered more than they've ever 
cheered, and our band played better than they've ever played! Coach Braddock and the football team gave it everything 
they had on the field and we are all so proud of them for their season and their accomplishments. Even though the 
result wasn't what we wanted, the effort by our team and the character showed by everyone in attendance was 
something we can look back on with tremendous pride.  

Last week showed how great our school and our community can be when we all rally around a common goal. We have a 
lot of school left this year and many more things to support and rally around. I strongly encourage everyone to review 
our weekly events and come out and support our students with all of the things they are doing. Great things are always 
happening in our academies, in the classroom, in the auditorium, on the field, and on the court. We look forward to 
seeing everyone on campus more often to support our Yellow Jackets! 

It's the last full week of the first semester and we are finishing strong! Please be sure to check grades on HAC and 
contact your teachers with any questions. This is the time to put in the final study prep and work on any remediation 
and/or retakes that need to occur. We are offering after school tutoring help for all students from 4:00 - 5:00pm 
Wednesday/Thursday of this week and Monday/Tuesday of next week. All students are encouraged to take advantage 
of this opportunity. 

Please see below for more school updates and highlights: 

• Our winter chorus concert is tonight at 7:00pm in the SAHS auditorium. Come on out to see a great show and 
get in the Holiday spirit! 

• Congratulations to the Mr. Romeo-Adcock, Ms. Schippani, and the entire cast and crew of Newsies for receiving 
40 nominations for the annual APPLAUSE! awards! 

• Follow us on Instagram @sahsjackets for more highlights and updates of the great things happening on and 
around campus 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 

Together, 

Travis Brown - Principal - St. Augustine High School 

"Do the work...TOGETHER!" 

 


